TO: Celina Board Of Education and Administration

FROM: Chuck Sellars

RE: Department Chair Supplemental

Charle Ellen

Unfortunately, due to my recent cancer diagnosis and upcoming treatment, I would like to resign my Music Department Chair supplemental contract for the 2016-17 school year. I am fairly certain that my treatment would cause me to miss many BLT meetings and I would not be able to fulfill my obligations sufficiently. Thank you for your understanding, and for the opportunity to serve the students of Celina City Schools.